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North American Energy Standards Board

801 Travis, Suite 1675, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

via email and posting

TO:
NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant Members and Interested Industry Parties
FROM:
Caroline Trum, NAESB Deputy Director
RE:
Revised Implementation Date – NAESB Electronic Tagging (e-Tag) Specification Version 1.8.4
DATE:

August 26, 2020
Dear Wholesale Electric Quadrant Members and Interested Industry Parties,
On September 15, 2020 the NAESB Electronic Tagging (e-Tag) Functional Specification Version 1.8.4 will be implemented.  Following the previously announced delay, the NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ) Coordinate Interchange Scheduling Subcommittee (CISS) has developed a revised implementation plan for the cutover from Version 1.8.3 to Version 1.8.4 of the e-Tag Functional Specification.  The new implementation plan is posted to the NAESB website and can be accessed at the following link: https://naesb.org/pdf4/weq_etag_spec_v184_implementation_plan_082620.doc. 
As a courtesy to the industry, the NAESB WEQ CISS has provided a description of the functionality changes included in Version 1.8.4 of the e-Tag Functional Specification.  This document is posted to the NAESB website and can be accessed at the following link: https://naesb.org//pdf4/weq_etag_spec_v184_functionality_description.doc. 
Questions regarding how the implementation may impact your entity should be directed to your e-Tag Vendor.  If you have any questions regarding the specification or the implementation plan, please contact the NAESB office via phone (713-356-0060) or email (naesb@naesb.org).
Best Regards,

Caroline Trum
cc: Jonathan Booe, NAESB Executive Vice President & Chief Administrative Officer
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